
“ My name is Garrett Enroughty, and I am writing to you from our company, W.W. Enroughty & Son, Inc., to showcase 
some of our work. Also, I am writing this to express gratitude and appreciation for Will Whitescarver. Being new in the 
coatings industry at age 24, Will made me feel very comfortable from the start. I’ve attached one of the first tanks I was 
assigned as a project manager at a chemical plant (Hopewell, VA). I’ve also attached a picture of the first out-of-state 
project I managed at a refinery (Crosset, Arkansas).

	 The piping is in Arkansas.

	 The tank is in Virginia.

Carboline has excellent customer service and response times. I look forward to using Carboline products throughout my 
coatings career and look forward to passing the knowledge that I learn to others in the field!” 

								        Garrett Enroughty

								        W.W. Enroughty & Son, Inc. 
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